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President’s Message

P.L.T.H., Inc.’s legal department has advised the board many of the Rules and Regulations written and approved by the Board of Directors since 2005 are in violation of the recorded documents for P.L.T.H., Inc.  This issue needs to be resolved and the board will be discussing this at the February 24th meeting.  All members are encouraged to attend and if you have any suggestions, please put it in writing and give to the Secretary before the meeting begins

Under 5.2 of the By-Laws “In order to promote efficiency and good business atmosphere, parliamentary procedure as stated in the Robert’s Rules of Order shall be mandatory during all meetings”.  All future meetings will be conducted using the Robert’s Rules of Order.

Several residents have discovered bats in the attics.  In order to help in preventing this type of invasion, please keep all attic openings covered.   If you have any questions or need to report any issues, please contact our management at Don Asher and Associates.

The association has many issues and need the support of all members.  Any member wishing to volunteer contact a board member or management, your service will be greatly appreciated.

The prior months unapproved minutes will be attached to the Pipeline in order to better inform all members.     

Any member wishing to submit an addition to the Pipeline, contact Karen McCommon at Don Asher and Associates in writing.

Norma Blanton, President
Rules and Regulations

Those owners and residents unfamiliar with the specific Rules and Regulations established by the Board can obtain a copy by going to www.neighborhoodlink.com/PLTH/Home and clicking on Rules and Regulations. You may also contact Karen McCommon (management) at Don Asher & Associates to request a copy. It is important for the integrity of the community that we all abide by the Rules and Regulations established. Should you have any questions please call management.  

In order for all residents to stay informed, the Board is posting the minutes of each meeting at the pool within 48 hours of the meeting and everyone is encouraged to attend the meetings each month. 

At the May 2010 Board meeting the following additions were made to the Rules and Regulations:

1. Any changes or additions to exterior lighting must be pre-approved by the Board and Architectural Review Committee. The necessary forms can be obtained from Don Asher & Associates, Inc. 

2. Only owners are allowed to park behind their patio gates and garage doors.  All others must find available parking elsewhere.

Management Company

Management Company
PLTH, Inc. Managed by:
Don Asher & Associates, Inc.
Karen McCommon, LCAM
1801 Cook Avenue
Orlando, Florida 32806
407-425-4561 ext. 24
Fax 407-843-5169

 email:
Karen @ karenm@donasher.com
Norma Blanton
President
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